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Next time you see a Tomball Police Officer, you may notice things a little different. Uniformed 
with the newest Blaur breathable “B-Cool” uniform shirts, Tomball Police Officers plan to 
“beat the heat” this summer.  
 
Officers first demonstrated these shirts last summer during the “Heartbeat Festival”. After 
comfortably surviving three days of blazing heat, officers requested to make these uniforms 
their new summer look. For the majority of the day, law enforcement officers are outdoors, 
exposed to the direct sunlight. After reviewing various types of uniforms to determine which 
material could provide the greatest comfort and flexibility to the officers to the officers in the 
field, the officers chose unanimously. 
 
So next time you see a bright shirt with a reflective “POLICE” on the back, remember, that’s 
just Tomball Police Department, “New Blue”. 


